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We’re happy to share the latest
updates from the MICENE project.
Over the past few months, the
partnership has developed new
teaching resources, including
testing the teaching manual in a
training week at Nebrija University,
and preparing for the last phase of
the project. Here's what we’ve been
up to—and what’s next.
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Finalisation of the MICE Management
Curriculum
Since the last update, we have
finalised the MICE Management
Curriculum. It consists of 16 modules,
8 of which are designed as micro-
learning pills. 
 The curriculum:

Develops MICE-related knowledge
and cognitive skills 
Enhances operational and
technical skills by advancing
hands-on skills
Fosters professional development
and promotes continuous
learning, preparing students to
succeed in a global MICE
environment. 

What has
happened since our

last newsletter? 

Open Educational
Resources and

Narrative Scenarios
All partner universities has produced
the Open Educational Resources
(OERs) that support the MICENE
curriculum. These materials include
interactive, branching scenarios—
stories that let students explore
different outcomes depending on the
choices they make. This format helps
students experience real-life
challenges from the MICE industry in
the classroom.

Developing the
MICENE Teaching

Manual
The partnership has developed a
teaching manual for educators to use
the MICENE materials in their
courses. It includes ideas for lessons,
suggestions for combining online and
in-person activities, and guidance on
using scenario-based learning. The
manual is meant to be practical and
flexible, so it can be adapted to
different teaching styles and contexts.



On 16-20 June, we organised a
training week to pilot the teaching
manual. It took place at Nebrija
University, in Madrid, for 16 university
professors. 8 professors attended in
person and 8 joined online. The focus
was on Work-Based Learning and
Transformational Team Coaching. The
group shared their own teaching
experiences and explored new
methods together. It was a great
opportunity to connect, learn, and
prepare for piloting the MICE.N.E.
MICE Management Curriculum.

Mobility in Madrid:
Sharing Best

Practices

What’s next?
Project partners are now preparing
the pilot phase of MICE.N.E.:

The MICE Management
Curriculum will be piloted with 80
students in 4 countries
The students will work on real-life
challenges from 8 companies 
The most successful team will be
invited to present their case study
at the MICENE Final Conference in
December, hosted by University of
Naples Federico II. 

Visit our website and join our
Social spaces  


